
 

Review Petition by DNHPDCL 
Dt. 11th July 2017 

Dear Members of our Constituent Associations, 

 

It has been learnt that DNHPDCL, has filed a review petition before Hon’ble JERC, 

challenging the tariff determination for the year 2017-2018. We have not yet 

received the copy of petition, thus, we are not sure about the issues. However, we 

anticipate it must be on alleged loss of 200 Cr. which has been budgeted by the 

Hon’ble JERC. FIA is sure that with the current tariff, there will not be any loss. On 

the other hand, it may earn a profit of 50-60 cr. 

It would be earnest duty of each and every member of our constituent Associations 

to turn every stone, to protect a balanced, logical & judicious tariff order. It is also 

necessary from the point of view of our survival. Therefore, again it is time to contest 

the petition to protect our collective and common interests. 

Soon, we will give you further updates. 

Be ready for a legal battle. 

Regards 
 
 

Chandrakant M. Parekh 

President 

Federation of Industries Associations, Silvassa 

 

 

http://www.fiasilvassa.com/

